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SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 
 

HB 4140 
Relating to Victims 

 
To:  Ways and Means Full Committee 
From:  Public Safety Subcommittee 
Carrier: Senator Sollman  
 

HB 4140 directs the Department of Justice to include discrete amounts in its budget 

request for the next biennium that are necessary to fund the projected costs of state 

support for children's advocacy centers, the Survivor Housing Funds Grant program, its 

successor program, and the Oregon Domestic and Sexual Violence Services Fund.  

 

There is no fiscal impact on DOJ for the 2023-25 biennium because the operative date of 

the measure begins in the 2025-27 biennium. The fiscal impact for the 2025-27 biennium 

is indeterminate. 

 

The Public Safety Subcommittee recommends HB 4140 be reported out do pass. 
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